
From: Harris, Sarah (OSWIM) [mailto:Sarah.Harris@lls.org]  

Sent: Friday, February 10, 2012 2:27 PM 
To: ThieleCirka Sandy 

Subject: LLS Supports SB1570 

 
I understand the Senate Health committee will be considering SB 1570 this afternoon. On behalf of the 
1700 Oregonians who are diagnosed each year with blood cancers, the Leukemia & Lymphoma Society 
supports this bill and would appreciate your support, as well. 
 
Thank you, 
Sarah Harris 
 
 
 
****************************** 

::Sarah Varner Harris, CAE | Executive Director 
:: The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society 
:: Oregon*Southwest Washington*Idaho*Montana (OSWIM) Chapter  
:: 9320 SW Barbur Blvd., Suite 140, Portland, OR 97219 

:: 971.230.2192 (direct) | 971.230.2201 (fax) | 503.989.7457 (cell) | 800.466.6572 ext 2192 (toll-free) 
:: www.lls.org/oswim | sarah.harris@lls.org 
 
Follow us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/LLS.OSWIM 
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